From: Kelman, Gordon - E&E [mailto:Gordon.Kelman@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 18 May 2017 11:32
To: James Kirkham
Cc: Hunt, Gordon - E&E
Subject: RE: 17/00485/F

Hi James,

Looking at the submitted information it lacks any information regarding the site surface water drainage and in particular the water course that is clearly being built over with hard standings etc as part of this proposal. As this is a Full Application I would expect to see what is proposed for both of these things. On that grounds I would recommend refusal as they haven’t even submitted a broad indication of what’s proposed so are reluctant to condition it.

They will need to get consent from us for the culverting of the water course for sure. 

Regards,

Gordon Kelman
Senior Engineer (Drainage)

Oxfordshire County Council

Communities

County Hall

New Road

Oxford

OX1 1ND

